
Urmston Grammar School 
 

 

 

Newton Road 

Urmston 

Manchester  

M41 5UG 

email: office@urmstongrammar.org.uk  

website: urmstongrammar.org.uk 

Tel: 0161 748 2875  

VAT Registration Number: 120 1656 61 

 

 

Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

December 2022 
Re: Globe Theatre Trip 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in an exciting opportunity to visit The Globe Theatre in London 
to watch a performance of The Tempest by Shakespeare.  
 
We will depart from Urmston Grammar at approximately 6am on Thursday 9th March and spend the 
day in London visiting some literary landmarks such as The British Library. Students will then visit the 
theatre in the evening and return to Urmston the same night. We anticipate arrival back at school in 
the early hours of Friday morning between 3am and 4am.  
 
Students will be permitted to come into school from Period 3 (11am) on the Friday 10th March 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to be involved with this trip, please complete the short online 
form HERE by 9.00am on Monday 12th December.  
 
Please be aware that limited places are available and if interest exceeds the number of places on the 
trip, names will be drawn out of a hat.  
 
Details of payment will follow, but we anticipate the cost of the trip to be approximately £60.   
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
Miss E Hammond  
Teacher of English 
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